Auroral Study

Of Infrasonics
COLLEGE~A  grant  of
$43,291 has been awarded to
Dr. Charles R. Wilson, associate
_professor of physics at the Geo-
physical Institute of the Univer-
sity of Alaska, by the' Air Force
Office ‘of :Scientific Research,
to continue study of auroral

infrasonic waves) .



